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2021 DIARY  DATES 

NOVEMBER 
Thursday 11th 
Remembrance Day 
Assembly 

Friday 12th 
 Assembly 9am

 Transition Visit-
New Receptions

Friday 19th 
Transition Visit- 
New Receptions 

Wednesday 24th 
 Kidsmatter Day &

SRC Fundraiser
 Parent Evening 5:30pm

Thursday 25th 
White Ribbon Day 

Friday 26th 
Assembly 9am 

Monday 29th 
Governing Council Mtg 7pm 

DECEMBER 
Monday 6th 
END OF YEAR CONCERT 

Dear Families, 

Welcome back families! It is great to have our families back in the school yard at drop off 
and pick up times. Lisa, Michael and I have enjoyed our informal chats with parents before 
and after school.  Our Governing Council Community Engagement and Fundraising 
committee are looking forward to meeting many of you at a Parent  Evening on Wednesday 
24th November at 5:30pm and listening to your ideas on how we can engage with families 
and determine events for 2022, as well as encourage parent participation. We know that 
the past 2 years has been challenging and although challenging times may still be ahead of 
us we consider your input important and are keen to hear your feedback. Lisa, Michael and I 
are always happy to meet with you, listen to your feedback or concerns and work towards a 
resolution in alignment with Department for Education guidelines.  

On Friday staff spent the day on site firstly participating in professional learning on Trauma 
Informed practices and strategies we can implement to support students who have faced 
some form of trauma. We then began reviewing our vision and mission statement in line 
with our current values and community. Governing Council and students will also have input 
before we share with the whole school community. Staff then worked on our Site 
Improvement Plan for the next 3 years. We looked at our data sets and set new goals and 
actions. We will continue our focus on Writing and Numeracy improvement ensuring high 
impact teaching strategies and best practice is incorporated into our everyday teaching and 
learning programs. 

Class Placements  - last week we began looking at class placements for our students for 
2022. At this stage we will have 14 classes across Reception to year 6. Our class structures at 
this stage are based on straight year levels. We thank families for informing us about any 
considerations they think we should be aware of when placing their child and wherever 
possible we work hard to meet these requests based on social, emotional and learning 
needs. We have also appreciated families informing us if they will not be at school next year 
as this plays a crucial role in determining how many classes we have as well as the impact 
on our budget.    

Facility Improvements—we are currently awaiting building works on our undercover 
seating area which will be between the nature play area and sandpit. Having met with 
Betterland (the company who will be overseeing this work) they are hopeful works will 
commence during the school holidays. Unfortunately we have had a few delays, the latest 
being the lack of building/steel supplies, which has been felt across the nation, by the 
company installing the structure.  

Transition began today for our 2022 new receptions. It is an exciting time as they look 
forward to their first year of schooling and for us watching the steep growth they have with 
their learning. Over the next few weeks we will also start to see our year 6 and 7 students 
go off to their high school visits. Staff have been busy gathering and sharing information so 
that support structures are in place to ensure a smooth transition for all. 

A big THANK YOU to everyone who supported our Book Fair. We will have many new books 
donated to the library as a result of your purchases. 

Kind regards, 

Melissa 

You can contact us: 
Telephone:  8362 4666 
Email:dl.0131.info@schools.sa.edu.au 
Web:  www.norwoodps.sa.edu.au 

Department of Education and 
Child Development T/A South 
Australian Government Schools 

Proud Sponsor of 
Mulberry Hall 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 

Calling all parents….. 
 

As COVID restrictions are due to ease soon and our school once again 

opens up, it’s time for all our wonderful parents to get involved  

and help shape our school community. 

 

Please come along to our Parent Evening to: 
 

 Learn about the ways you can help make a difference to the school  

         your children love 

 Discover what being a Parent/Class Rep means 

 Brainstorm some ideas for future events/fundraising 

 Tell us how you can help and what you’d like to sign up for 

 Share your ideas about how we can embrace the brilliant ethnic diversity  

         we have within our community 

 Hear about the role of the Governing Council and how we make a 

difference. 

 

 

Look forward to seeing you all there! 
 

Governing Council & Community Engagement Committee  

  



 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ICAS Assessments for 2021 

This year, a total of 44 students participated in various ICAS Assessments 

(English, Mathematics and Science).  

Students achieved a total of 1 High Distinction,  

17 Distinctions, 25 Credits, 12 Merits and 49 Participation awards.  

Congratulations to all participants for their successes.  

We look forward to next year’s ICAS Assessments and encourage students from 

Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 to participate.  

Well done! 

  



 

 



 

 



 

 

 

Uniform Shop News 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A HUGE thank you to our beautiful parents who have volunteered in the uniform shop for 

so many years; Caroline (mum of Patrick, Alex and Lara), Deb (mum of Daisy and 

Maggie) and Samantha (mum of Thomas,  Madeleine and Cassie).  
 

These wonderful women will be moving on at the end of the year as their children begin  

a new, exciting adventure at high school. You will be missed! 
 

A big welcome to our new volunteers; Bonnie (mum of Lila), Sandra (mum of Gabriella), 

Kim (mum of Bronte and Belle) and Amelia (mum of Izel and Chloe). 
 

We currently have a large range of second-hand uniforms in our uniform shop and this is 

only possible due to donations from our lovely NPS families—Thank you!  
 

Sports Uniforms 
Have you played Netball, Football and/or Soccer this year at Norwood PS? 

It is time to return all clean sports tops and dresses to Jocelyn in the Front Office. 

If you have outgrown any soccer/footy boots,  

we would be grateful for those as well. 

(Of course without the mud ) 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

Disclaimer 

Please be aware that the school does not endorse the external activities and organisations 

advertised in our newsletters—information is shared in good faith. Parents should exercise due 

diligence when determining their child’s involvement. 



 

 


